


Webinar on Forest and Sustainable Production and Consumption via 

Zoom Teleconference and Facebook platforms, in line with this year’s 

IDF theme: “Forest and Sustainable Production and Consumption” and 

its key messages. ForeSTART UP 101 was participated by 

representative from the Philippine Wood Producers Association, 

private tree plantation owners, academe, private sector, local 

government units and the general public. The webinar served as an 

avenue to discuss financing opportunities and instill the importance of 

sustainable production in forestry-related businesses.  

Further, the Philippines would like to express our commitment and 

support to the Alliance for the Conservation of Rainforests. We are one 

with all the members of the Alliance in pursuing a multilateral, 

effective and concerted action to protect rainforests. The Philippines 

reiterates its commitment to further our cause in contributing to the 

achievement of increasing forest cover; Implementing the Paris 

Agreement on climate change, particularly in pursuit of policy 

approaches for adaptation in the forestry sector; and Improving wildfire 

prevention, preparedness, and response as well as restoration.   

Finally, we commend th


